
THANK YOU FOR A GREAT SEASON! 
The Giles cross country team worked incredibly hard this year to cheer each
other on, push themselves to their best potential, beat personal records, and

bring home more trophies than they have in a long time! 

This season, the team earned 
3rd place in the 5th/6th girls race
2nd place in the 7th/8th girls race
2nd place in the 7th/8th boys race
1st place in the 5th/6th boys race 

Your coaches are extremely proud of you and all your accomplishments this 
season. We are impressed with your drive and motivation. All your hard work
really paid off!! Way to go Giles team! We are already looking forward to next 

season. 

Coach Tryba, Shattuck, and Rogers 




